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The Stamford Senior Center is vitally important to our community. The services that the SSC provides to our seniors need to be fully supported
and adequately funded to ensure the safety and well-being of our most vulnerable residents. From its inception, the SSC has offered
exceptional programs that keep seniors engaged socially, physically, and mentally. During this pandemic, our Stamford Senior Center has been
delivering meals, medications, and basic necessities to local home-bound residents. Please do not cut funding to the SSC!' Many of the older
people in our community live alone and truly rely on the Stamford Senior Center as their lifeline.

Thank you.
Madeline Shepherd
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